
 

 

Library Board of Trustees 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the National 

City Library Board of Trustees, scheduled on Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. in the City 

Conference Room, 1243 National City Boulevard, has been  CANCELLED due to a lack of 
quorum. 

The next Regular Meeting of the Library Board of Trustees is scheduled to be held on 
Wednesday, May 3, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. in the City Conference Room. 

AFFAVIDIT OF POSTING 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

State of California ) 
   )ss. 
County of San Diego ) 
 

I, Sarah Ruiz, of the National City Public Library of the City of National City, hereby declare 
under penalty of perjury that I posted this item on Bulletin Board at the Library and in front of 
City Hall, and the City website on Thursday, March 30, 2023. 

         ________________________ 

          Sarah Ruiz 
         Administrative Secretary  
 



 

 

 

 


